
 

 

 

TRAWDEN  FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 31st January 2020 

                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

W.b 3rd February                                                         

Road Safety Week                                                                        

Monday 3rd February                                                

PTFA Toasty morning                                                       

Tuesday 4th February                                                

3.30-5.15pm Key Stage 2 

Film Night                                       

Wednesday 5th February    

EYFS and Key Stage 1 Film 

Night 3.30-5.00pm                                                                                             

Tuesday 11th February                          

Safer Internet Day                                            

Wednesday 12th February                

Parents Evening 3.40-6.00pm                                            

Thursday 13th February                                           

Parents’ Evening  5.00-

7.30pm                                                     

Friday 14th February                                               

School Closes for half term at 3:30pm 

Monday 17th—Friday 21st                            

February (inc)                                                    

Pro Sport Holiday Sports Club 

in school 8.30am-4.00pm                                                      

Monday 24th February                                               

Spring 2 term starts—

school opens at 8.45am 

Headteacher’s Note:   Well done to Year 6 who 
endured the wet weather with the History 
Man, Mr Worrell  today! Their Topic this half 
term  has been about the great outdoors and                          
survival. They survived!                                                                
Thank you parents for your cooperation with 
the parking and dropping off/picking up outside 
school. This has really improved and our                   
children are much safer. Please just remember 
not to stop and drop off in the road coming up 
Dean Street as this does cause cars to back up 
and is unsafe.                                                                             
Thank you for your continued support,                            
Mrs Stinchon 

                   

 

              
Congratulations to all our 
certificate winners  this 
week keep up the effort 
and enthusiasm! 

 

                           

                       

 HALF TERM SPORTS HOLIDAY CLUB                         
Pro Sport will be running  a sports holiday club during 

Spring half term (Monday 17th to                       

Friday 21st February) here in school.                                                                       

£10 per day with many different                         

activities.                                                                 

If you would be interested in your child taking part 

for 1 day, 2 days or all 5 please fill in the reply slip on 

the letter that was sent out and return it to school or 

book online via Pro Sport.  

Stars of the week 

YR R    Theo 

YR 1     Alfie 

YR 2     Freddie 

YR 3     Jenna 

YR 4     Kara 

YR 5     Maisie 

YR 6     Cara  



Lost Coat                                                                                                                                      

Can we politely ask if you 

have acquired by mistake or 

find a Pink and black animal 

print coat age 7/8 with a fur 

hood, could you please return it back to 

school as soon as possible.       Thank you.  

 

 

Mondays - Kurling after school club with 

Mr Irvine for KS1 3.30-4.30pm 13/01—12/02                                                                                  

Mad Science 3.30-4.30pm  20/01—

23/03                                                                        

Wednesdays -  Multiskills and                      

movement Club with Pro Sport for                     

Reception children 8.10-8.45am 

15/01—12/02                                                                                 

Street Dance with Pro Sport 3.30-

4.30pm 15/01—12/02                                                

Thursdays - Karate with Sensei Simon.                 

3.30-5.00pm   

Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Parents Evenings Yr R—Yr 5                               

Remember to book                                           

appointments on Parentmail. Wednesday 

12th February from 15:40 until 18:00.pm.                                                      

Thursday 13th February  from 

17:00 until 19:30pm. 

We Need Your Empty Bottles!                                             

Could we please ask that 

you save any used unusual 

or fancy wine bottles, gin 

bottles, spirit bottles or  

other fancy bottles you may have and 

bring them in to school.                Thank you. 

 Our PTFA are holding two film 

nights in school next month.                

Entry will be by ticket only and 

they are now available to buy 

from the school office.                                                            

Tickets are £3 each and include drinks and “cinema 

style”  refreshments. Please be aware that the films 

to be shown are PG rated.                                                                                                      

**Key Stage 2 Film Night – Tuesday 4th February 3.30

-5.15pm                                                                                                        

**EYFS and Key Stage 1 Film Night – 

Wednesday 5th February 3.30-5.00pm 

Don’t forget our “Toasty Mornings” - hot, buttery 

toast at first break time for 10p per  slice (thank 

you to our toasty volunteers!)                                                                      

- Monday 3rd February                                                                           

- Monday 2nd March                                                     

- Monday 20th April (1st day back after Easter) 

My Maths                                                                         

May I remind  Parents and   

Carers that My Maths that has 

been set for homework can be accessed at 

home. If children are unable to complete their 

homework online, then this will be done at 

school in the ICT suite at the times allocated. 

Piano Lessons 

If you have a child in Year 2 

upwards who would like to 

learn how to play the piano 

here at Trawden Primary School, you can 

contact Lydia Harris by e-mail 

lyda_musictuition@hotmail.com for details. 

Please see the details and the reply slip on 

the letter sent out today. 


